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This notice is to advise MCAM Membership and Stakeholder’s of an important message from The Apprenticeship and
Certification Board. The Apprenticeship and Certification Board is seeking your input on matters impacting the Mechanical

Contracting Industry.
INDUSTRY CONSULTATION - A Message from Apprenticeship Manitoba

The Apprenticeship and Certification Board is mandated to create a new five-year Strategic Plan for 2023-2028. Part of this
process requires industry engagement and consultation with stakeholders. Your feedback on the apprenticeship and certification
system in Manitoba will be used to inform the development of the Strategic Plan.

There are two ways to participate:

1. You are invited to attend an in-person or virtual consultation session this fall. Please see the invitation card below for
details, and RSVP by August 26, 2022 to reserve your spot. There may still be space available for the city of your choice
after the deadline, so please contact us at apprenticeshipboard @gov.mb.ca if you are interested in attending a session.

2. In addition, you are invited to participate in an online survey through the EngageMB website, which will be available
September 1, 2022. The survey will take approximately 15-20 minutes to complete. A backgrounder will be included with
the consultation to provide some contextual information to help inform your response. The deadline to complete the
survey is September 30, 2022.

ONLINE CONSULTATION - @

Thank you for your participation and for your interest in the apprenticeship and certification system.
We look forward to hearing from you!
- Apprenticeship Manitoba

Apprenticeship and Certification Board
Strategic Plan 2023-2028 Consultation
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You are invited to participate!

The Apprenticeship and Certification Board will be conducting in-person and virtual
consultations to inform its Strategic Plan 2023-2028. As a valued stakeholder,

you are invited to provide input on how Manitoba’s apprenticeship system can be more
responsive to your needs

Please forward this invitation to other stakeholders who may be interested
Consultation sessions will be held in the following communities. Continental breakfast
or light refreshments will be provided

Date Time City Venue
September 7, 2022 900am -1230 pm Winnipeg Norwood Hotel
September 8, 2022 900am. -1230pm. Brandon Victoria Inn
September 9, 2022 1230 pm. - 4:00pm. Online Virtual

September 22,2022 900am. -1230pm. Thompson Best Western

September 27,2022 1230 pm. - 400pm. Winnipeg Norwood Hotel
September 28,2022 900am. -1230pm. Winkler Quality Inn
September 29, 2022 900am. -12:30 pm Online Virtual

Please RSVP with your preferred date/location to apprenticeshipboard@gov.mb.ca by
Friday, August 26, 2022. Include the name, role, and contact information for each
participant from your organization. RSVP your attendance as soon as possible as space is
limited in each community. The number of attendees per organization may be limited
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If you have any further questions, they may be directed to:
Apprenticeship Manitoba
c/o Manager of Policy, Legislation and Board Operations
100 - 111 Lombard Avenue
Winnipeg MB, R3B 0T4
E-mail: apprenticeshipboard@gov.mb.ca
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